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Dear Supporter, 

 

We would like to extend a personal invitation to our 10th Annual Dr. Hector P. Garcia American GI Forum of 

South Texas & the Dr. Clotilde P. Garcia Chapter “2024 Community Advocates Recognition and Scholarship 

Banquet.  Please mark your calendar for Wednesday, May 15, 2024, at the Omni Corpus Christi Hotel, 900 

North Shoreline Blvd., Corpus Christi, Texas, for a 6:30 PM Reception and 7:00 PM Dinner/Program.   

 

Join us in recognizing our Community Advocates who invest in our community and work for a cause greater 

than themselves; they continue to pledge the well-being of future generations… 
 

 
  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

We are also pleased to announce our Keynote Speaker, Honorable Texas State Senator Morgan LaMantia, 

and our Mistress of Ceremony, Mrs. Leslie Adami-Huston, for this amazing evening. 

 

Through the generosity of our business community, we have awarded over $400,000 in scholarships to students 

and military members throughout our own Coastal Bend and surrounding communities.  Attached are 

sponsorship levels for your consideration. You may fax the attached form to (888) 267-7913. If you have any 

questions, please contact Melanie Valdez at 361.241.4535 or Email implanners@sbcglobal.net. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

    
Commander Moses Estrada                                                                                          Armando Oropez, Event Chairman                

American GI Forum of South Texas                                             American GI Forum of South Texas 

Dr. Hector P. Garcia Founders Chapter                                                   Dr. Hector P. Garcia Founders Chapter      

 
 
 

 

American GI Forum of South Texas – Dr. Hector P. Garcia Founders Chapter, PO Box 10307,  

Corpus Christi, Texas, 78460-0307, (361) 241-4535, Email: implanners@sbcglobal.net.  

AGIF is a family veteran’s organization, 501(c)(3) non-profit- EIN # 47-2382925 
 

 
 

Honorable Justice Gina M. Benavides, 13th Court of Appeals  

Mr. Dominic Dominguez, President/CEO, CHRISTUS Spohn Health System  

Burn Pits 360 

Kiii TV-3 

 
Commander’s Award:  Mrs. Beatriz B. Hanson, Coastal Bend Food Bank 

 
  Monica Chavez-Lozano 

  Commandress 

  Dr. Cleo P. Garcia Chapter 

mailto:implanners@sbcglobal.net
mailto:implanners@sbcglobal.net


 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
       

 

❑ Underwriter Service Sponsor                   $ 8,000 
       Recognized as Underwriter Service Sponsor in Program    
       Two Tables with 10 seats each  
       Banner Display at Main Stage Area 
       Five Minute Company Presentation 
       Logo on Website 
       Introduce Keynote Speaker 
 

❑ Platinum Educational Scholarship Sponsor     $5,000 
       Recognized as Platinum Scholarship Sponsor in Program    
       One Table with 10 seats  
       Banner Display at Main Stage Area 
       Logo on Website 
       Participate in Scholarship Awards Presentation 
        

❑ Gold Educational Scholarship Sponsor             $2,500 
       Recognized as Gold Scholarship Sponsor in Program     
       One Table with 6 Seats for Sponsor & 4 Seats for Military Members 
               

❑ Silver Educational Scholarship Sponsor           $1,500 
      Recognized as Silver Scholarship Sponsor in Program 
      One Table with 6 seats for Sponsor & 4 Seats for Scholarship Recipients     

      

❑ Bronze Educational Scholarship Sponsor            $1000  
 Recognized as Bronze Scholarship Sponsor in Program 
       One Table with 6 seats for Sponsor & 4 Seats for Scholarship Recipients 
 

                              

❑ Individual Ticket                                                                                                           $125   
 

                                                                

❑ I am unable to attend.   Enclosed is my Scholarship Donation in the amount of            $______________ 

 
                                                               

 

Company/Individual Name:                    
 

Contact:                
 

Address:          City:    Zip:   
 

Phone:   Fax:   E-mail address:        
 

 

Tickets NOT sold at the door.  Table number will be EMAILED PRIOR TO THE EVENT. Make check payable to:  American GI 
Forum of South Texas and mail to PO Box 10307, Corpus Christi, Texas 78460-0307.  Contact Melanie Valdez at  
(361) 241-4535 if you require additional information. You may fax your sponsor form to (888) 267-7913 or Email to 
implanners@sbcglobal.net.  Please Email your high-resolution logo:  jpeg or pdf to implanners@sbcglobal.net no later than 
April 15th.  AGIF is a family veteran’s organization, 501(c)(3) non-profit- EIN # 47-2382925. Your contribution is tax 
deductible.  We hope we can count on your support!  Thank you.                                          

American G.I. Forum of South Texas 
“Education is our Freedom and Freedom Should be Everybody’s Business” 

Dr. Hector P. Garcia Founders Chapter & Dr. Clotilde P. Garcia Chapter 
 

10th Annual Community Advocates and Scholarship Banquet 
Wednesday, May 15, 2024 

Omni Corpus Christi Hotel ● 900 North Shoreline Blvd., ● Corpus Christi, TX 78401 
Reception 6:30 p.m. / Dinner 7:00 p.m. 
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